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50-Year Milestone Today 
It was 50 years ago today on March 16, 1961 when headlines 
reported that Congress had appropriated funds to establish the 
“missile repair shop” at Heath.  Licking County would see guidance 
system repair and metrology come to the place that is, today, the 
Central Ohio Aerospace and Technology Center.  It was 21 months 
later when the community would see the Opening Ceremony for 
the Newark Air Force Station.  Watch for more 50-year milestones 
between now and December 2012. 

GO TO:   http://Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority  

Horton Building Progresses 
Will people in 2061 see 2011 as a milestone year for the 
Aerospace Center?  The first personnel to move into the Horton 
Building are counting the days, not months now, until the 
construction is complete and the building is ready to occupy.  The 
first floor office space for Goodrich will be the first to open for 
business.  Stay tuned at the special Facebook page managed by 
the Port Authority’s project managers. 

GO TO:   http://Facebook.com/HortonBuilding 

Lobby Message Center:  Want One? 
The Port Authority’s lobby has been the test site for a new 
message center system.  Five tabs scroll through in 30 seconds 
with a greeting, weather info, ProjectCam view, Twitter message, 
and the latest public announcement.  The new building will have 
two message centers in both the office and clean room lobbies.  
Since the platform is internet-based, the Port Authority can tailor a 
message center for any on-site use.  Just ask. 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/MessageCenter/MCLobby.shtml  

 

 


